
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

                                        
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
Tel: 01304 611360 
       01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

10th September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents & Carers, 

Admission to Secondary School 
 
I know that your child has only just started in Year 6 but you need to start thinking about which school 
they transfer to in September 2025. 
 
Further information regarding various Secondary Schools and how to apply can be found at 
www.kent.gov.uk/secondaryadmissions. Details of Schools open evenings can be found on their 
individual websites. I would suggest visiting the school during the school day, where possible, to see 
the school in action. We have been asked to recommend the online application process at 
www.kent.gov.uk/ola. The official closing date for applications is midnight on 31st October 2023. 
 
Miss Leishman and myself will help you with advice on completing the SCAF. We have arranged a 
general discussion meeting on Wednesday, 18th September at 3.30pm where we will try to answer your 
queries. This meeting will be held in the Year 6 classroom. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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